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MOBILE SIGN BULLETIN #2018-02 
(October 26, 2018) 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO MOBILE SIGN CONTRACTORS 

ONLINE MAPPING SYSTEM 
 
Please note that the current BRAMPTON MAPS mapping system will be decommissioned on 
October 29, 2018.  In order to create the maps required for mobile sign submissions, please 
use the “PLANNING VIEWER” app which can be located using the following link:  
http://geohub.brampton.ca/pages/apps 
 
Should you experience any difficulty navigating and operating the PLANNING VIEWER, 
please contact our GIS team at gis@brampton.ca for assistance. 

 
For any questions, clarification or to obtain general information regarding the above please 
contact – Ross Campbell, Supervisor, Zoning and Sign By-law Services, City of Brampton, 
Building Division 905-874-2442 

 


